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As a lifetime MD resident, business owner, husband, and father of two collegiate children, I feel that bill 

HB0175 is a cumbersome waste of expenditures and time.   I like to go to the range as much as possible, 

trying to at least once a week weather permitting.  This requires a lot of ammunition purchases over 

time.  This also involves a lot of ammunition expenditure as well.  Ammunition expenditure turns into 

“brass” which can then be reconditioned, reloaded and fire again.  Now you have to propose to track all 

of the bullet and powder sales and transfers as well.  In my opinion, an exercise in futility.  With this bill 

proposing tracking of all purchases and transfers, wouldn’t it only truly be effective measure if the 

expenditure of the ammunition was tracked as well?  After all, that’s how the military does it.  What 

about the umpteen a** tons of ammunition already purchased?  This bill is senseless in a word.   

 

Thank you, 

Daniel Dreiband 


